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For Date: 12/22/2024  -  Sunday   

Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

24-15485        0017 DISABLED MV Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a vehicle broken down on the highway.   
Transferred to MSP.

24-15490        0203 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-02:04:33                 Arvd-02:04:35  Clrd-02:21:20
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-02:10:31  Clrd-02:17:05
         Narrative:      

222 out with MSP with vehicle and party from previous BOLO.

         Narrative:      
Party not taken into custody by MSP at this time. Party is   
heading back to residence in our town.

24-15517        0207 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:50:44  Clrd-18:52:22
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-15518        0212 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 181] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:56:05  Clrd-18:58:20
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

24-15491        0623 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 12/22/2024 0646
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-06:25:08                 Arvd-06:32:15  Clrd-06:43:00
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a vehicle has been parked and blocking his   
driveway for the past hour.

         Narrative:      
Party checks okay at this time. Party stated he works in   
Boston dropped his friend off in Brockton and pulled over   
because he was tired.   

24-15492        0926 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 12/22/2024 1059
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + BREWSTER RD
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-09:26:11  Clrd-10:58:53
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:29:19                 Arvd-09:30:05  Clrd-09:57:39
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         Narrative:      
MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
One male party 10-3

         Narrative:      
Neg Q5

         Narrative:      
BCI notified.   

         Narrative:      
Party in booking at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle picked up by licensed operator.   

         Narrative:      
Clerk set bail at personal recognizance.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed in cell at this time.   

         Narrative:      
BCI in booking at this time.   

         Refer To Arrest:      24-439-AR
            Arrest:    CAYANCELA, MANUEL MESIA       
           Address:    152 FOSTER ST Apt. #2   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    30
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH
                       CHILD UNDER 8 YEARS & UNDER 58 INCHES WITHOUT CARSEAT
                       ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant

24-15495        1118 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:23:27                 Arvd-11:24:06  Clrd-11:27:50
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS for female party with low blood   
sugar and racing heart. Party is conscious and alert.   

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Brockton Hospital.

24-15497        1156 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    ESTHER DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:58:38                                Clrd-11:59:35
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:00:35                 Arvd-12:01:38  Clrd-12:04:22
         Narrative:      

MV lockout.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle opened.

24-15498        1159 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1092] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:59:00  Clrd-12:00:30
         Narrative:      
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MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for speeding.   

24-15499        1205 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Logged / Noted Information   

       Vicinity of:    ESTHER DR
         Narrative:      

Attached vehicle is parked in the area unoccupied but on.    

24-15500        1229 SERVE WARRANT Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1351] BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:29:00  Clrd-12:34:50
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-12:30:39                 Arvd-12:30:40  Clrd-12:34:48
         Narrative:      

222 & 225 out attempting to serve warrant WR5833505TC

         Narrative:      
Party not at residence at this time, unable to serve.   

24-15501        1243 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1247] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:43:01  Clrd-12:55:54
         Narrative:      

Report to follow.

24-15503        1305 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

       Vicinity of:    MATFIELD ST + PURCHASE ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting large black dog, possibly lab-mix, loose on   
roadway.   
Prior to dispatch, neighbor in the area was able to dentify   
the animal/owner & walked animal back home.

24-15505        1359 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 12/22/2024 1433
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 819] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-13:59:53  Clrd-14:32:50
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
Mark's en-route.   

         Narrative:      
Mark's on scene.   

24-15507        1431 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:31:27  Clrd-14:34:30
         Narrative:      
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Citation issued for speeding.

24-15508        1451 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-14:51:30  Clrd-14:53:51
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.

24-15509        1516 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-15:16:55  Clrd-15:18:25
         Narrative:      

Warning for passing violation.

24-15510        1517 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 12/22/2024 1534
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:17:19  Clrd-15:29:50
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-15513        1642 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 12/22/2024 1655
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1484] BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:43:33                 Arvd-16:47:07  Clrd-16:55:07
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states male party possibly having a diabetic   
emergency. WBFD notified.

24-15515        1735 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:35:10  Clrd-17:37:59
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-15516        1844 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:44:47  Clrd-18:47:47
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

24-15519        1941 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1100] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   5
  Dispatch Log  From: 12/22/2024  Thru: 12/28/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 01/02/2025

                                                     Arvd-19:41:00  Clrd-20:18:13
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:41:19                 Arvd-19:41:23  Clrd-19:51:50
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-19:41:20                 Arvd-19:41:24  Clrd-19:51:46
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
226 has passenger 10-3 at this time.   

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and en route.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed in cell at this time.   

         Narrative:      
On call clerk stated prisoner to be held without bail.   

         Refer To Arrest:      24-443-AR
            Arrest:    ADOMAITIS, ZACHARY J       
           Address:    512 KING PHILLIP ST   RAYNHAM, MA
               Age:    28
           Charges:    DRUG, POSSESS CLASS B
                       ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant

24-15522        2149 ESCORT / TRANSPORT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:51:17                 Arvd-21:51:19  Clrd-23:11:07
         Narrative:      

222 transporting prisoner to Plymouth County House of   
Corrections.

         Narrative:      
Late entry. 222 states prisoner dropped off and cruiser en   
route back to town.   

24-15524        2218 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    EAST ST + EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:19:28                 Arvd-22:23:05  Clrd-23:11:37
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-22:19:34                 Arvd-22:23:07  Clrd-23:11:17
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-22:26:07                 Arvd-22:26:08  Clrd-23:11:18
         Narrative:      

Multiple E-911 calls stating mva. Cruisers dispatched. WBFD   
notified.   

         Narrative:      
226 states pole snapped in half and is requesting BCI.   

         Narrative:      
226 states WBFD and BCI are on location.   

         Narrative:      
226 requesting NIL. A1 Towing notified and en route.   

         Narrative:      
National Grid called back and stated 20 minute ETA.   

         Narrative:      
WBFD transporting operator to the Good Sam.   

         Narrative:      
A1 on scene.   

         Narrative:      
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226 National Grid on scene.   

         Narrative:      
226 states A1 removed vehicle from the roadway and roadway   
is passable at this time.   

24-15525        2236 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Signal 2.

         Narrative:      
221 checked building and stated it appears secure.

24-15527        2357 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1518] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-00:01:54                 Arvd-00:03:04  Clrd-12/23/2024 @ 00:27:43
         Narrative:      

Sig 2, panic alarm. No key holder contact.

         Narrative:      
Property checks okay at this time.

For Date: 12/23/2024  -  Monday   

24-15529        0101 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:01:28  Clrd-01:04:50
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes violation.

24-15531        0120 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:20:26  Clrd-01:22:08
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective brake light.

24-15537        0326 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    MANLEY ST + UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-03:26:30  Clrd-03:32:40
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-15538        0357 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-03:57:39  Clrd-04:02:57
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.
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24-15539        0409 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-04:09:04  Clrd-04:14:03
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-15540        0635 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    EAST ST + EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-06:35:21  Clrd-06:36:39
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning issued for registration violation.  R/O   
provided with instructions on how to remedy the issue.

24-15543        0909 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up his LTC. License issued.

24-15544        0910 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walking party picking up his LTC.

24-15545        1002 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:03:32                 Arvd-10:06:19  Clrd-10:12:38
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ General alarm.

         Narrative:      
Electrician crew is working in the building. All appears in   
order.

24-15546        1053 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting EMS for a male party with chest pain.   
FD notified and en route.

24-15547        1121 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a tow release form. Form issued.

24-15548        1201 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 12/23/2024 1337
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-12:01:00  Clrd-13:37:50
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         Narrative:      
226 out assisting with lunch handout.

24-15550        1300 DISABLED MV Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting his vehicle broke down in the parking lot.   
CP stated he will have a private tow en route to remove the   
vehicle.

24-15549        1334 ROAD RAGE Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + SCOTLAND ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a vehicle cut him off. Vehicle   
described as a black Honda SUV. Unknown direction of travel.

24-15551        1355 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-13:55:40                 Arvd-14:01:20  Clrd-14:07:09
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting she was involved in a MVA hit and   
run approximately an hour ago.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-15552        1428 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:30:42                 Arvd-14:31:59  Clrd-14:48:50
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a minor MVA. No PI.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-15555        1439 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting EMS for a male patient with decrease   
in conciousness. FD notified and en route.

24-15553        1441 ERRATIC OPERATION CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:44:20                 Arvd-14:48:07  Clrd-15:00:19
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:52:54                 Arvd-14:53:27  Clrd-15:00:18
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting an erratic vehicle with multiple lane   
violations.   

         Narrative:      
228 out with that vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Operator of the vehicle is a new driver and has been   
advised.   
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24-15554        1453 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a tow release form. Form issued.

24-15556        1505 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up his LTC. License issued.

24-15557        1538 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 353] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-15:38:14  Clrd-15:44:19
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for marked lanes and defective passenger   
taillight.

24-15558        1614 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:18:11                 Arvd-16:18:43  Clrd-16:53:11
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:18:13                 Arvd-16:18:45  Clrd-17:04:46
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:18:16                 Arvd-16:18:44  Clrd-16:42:29
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 callers reporting MVA. Unknown PI. Reported a   
child was involved. FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested, Mark's and May's en route.   

         Narrative:      
Patient refusal.   

         Narrative:      
228 shuttling adult male, female and child back to the   
station. Starting mileage 22434.4.

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 22435.6.

         Narrative:      
Property damage to mailbox at 262 North Elm.   

24-15559        1716 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    PEARL RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:20:40                 Arvd-17:26:10  Clrd-17:31:32
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her father is having trouble breathing.   
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Transported to Good Samaritan.   
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24-15560        1722 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1474] ESTHER DR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:27:14                 Arvd-17:31:41  Clrd-17:40:56
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a male party knocking on several residences   
looking for someone named "Dave". Male party described as a   
24-25 year old 5'7" hispanic male, no clothing description.   
Caller stated male party took off in an unknown vehicle.   
Unknown direction of travel.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with attached parties, all checks out at this time.   

24-15563        1952 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up LTC.

24-15564        2017 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 496] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:18:34                 Arvd-20:20:08  Clrd-20:21:05
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ front door.

         Narrative:      
Building appears secure.   

24-15565        2108 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:08:00  Clrd-21:49:37
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:11:52                 Arvd-21:11:56  Clrd-21:14:33
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:14:30                 Arvd-21:14:32  Clrd-21:49:38
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Male party 10-3 positive WMS.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested, A1 is en route.   

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and en route.   

         Narrative:      
A1 has the vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
Clerk set bail at a hold.   

         Refer To Arrest:      24-446-AR
            Arrest:    HOWARD, ANTONE        
           Address:    376 NORTH ELM ST Apt. #1S   WEST BRIDGEWATER, MA
               Age:    57
           Charges:    ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant

24-15566        2113 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    ESTHER DR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
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                       Disp-21:14:39                 Arvd-21:23:32  Clrd-21:29:50
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her mother is possibly having a stroke.   
Caller stated her mother had slurred speech while talking to   
her on the phone. Caller is not on scene at this time. FD   
dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Female party transported to Brockton Hospital.   

24-15569        2242 ESCORT / TRANSPORT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [PLY] LONG POND RD
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:45:37                 Arvd-22:45:41  Clrd-23:25:20
         Narrative:      

226 shuttling prisoner to Safe Keep.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner has been dropped off.   

For Date: 12/24/2024  -  Tuesday   

24-15579        0433 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] WELCH RD
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-04:40:15                 Arvd-04:40:17  Clrd-04:40:20
         Narrative:      

911 caller reported a suspicious vehicle driving around her   
home in the Town of Easton. Call transferred to Easton P.D.

24-15582        0620 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1198] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:20:22  Clrd-06:24:09
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-15583        0633 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-06:39:05                 Arvd-06:39:09  Clrd-06:51:04
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-06:39:06                 Arvd-06:39:08  Clrd-06:51:03
         Narrative:      

S.P. requesting assistance to check the area of Pleasant St   
after a vehicle was left unattendant on the side of RT 24   
with broken windows. S.P. confirming if the vehicle involved   
was stolen. Unit 222 and 228 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Units checked the area and are clear at this time.

24-15584        0656 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:56:46  Clrd-06:58:11
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.
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24-15585        0814 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-08:16:43                 Arvd-08:19:32  Clrd-08:27:03
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting ambulance, FD and 228 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.   

24-15588        0907 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SINNOTT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:07:39  Clrd-09:09:34
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-15589        0927 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for tow release form, form given.

24-15591        0954 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in to lobby to pick up LTC. LTC issued.

24-15592        1025 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    UNITED DR
         Narrative:      

Commercial alarm, zone 9 and 10.

         Narrative:      
Call cancelled by alarm company, operator 1395, prior to   
dispatch.

24-15593        1047 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-10:50:33                 Arvd-10:52:24  Clrd-11:01:29
         Narrative:      

Multiple E-911 calls about a party that has passed out by   
register 6, FD and 228 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
FD evaluating, 10-20.   

24-15594        1110 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting MVA on route 24 south by mile marker   
26.2. MSP requesting an ambulance, WBFD dispatched.

24-15595        1119 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the lobby for LTC, LTC issued.

24-15596        1133 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to pick up belongings and get a tow release   
form, form given.

24-15598        1209 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:09:22  Clrd-12:14:13
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Owner showing active WMS.
Different operator.   

24-15599        1219 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:19:48                 Arvd-12:19:51  Clrd-12:45:11
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-12:34:15                 Arvd-12:34:16  Clrd-12:45:37
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting MVA, 224 arrived on scene as caller   
was calling.   

         Narrative:      
224 reports two with PI, FD updated.   

         Narrative:      
224 requesting two NIL, Marks and May's en route.   

         Narrative:      
224 transporting female party home, starting on trip 71921.6

         Narrative:      
Ending on trip 71923.7.   

         Narrative:      
Both vehicles towed from scene, all units 10-20.   

24-15601        1316 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 12/24/2024 1344
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-13:17:23                 Arvd-13:20:58  Clrd-13:44:15
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:18:06                 Arvd-13:23:19  Clrd-13:44:15
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a 2 car MVA. Unknown PI.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. Mark's and A1 responding.

         Narrative:      
Transporting one female to Honey Dew Donuts. S/M:22516.8   
TOR:1341.

         Narrative:      
E/M:22517.0 TOR: 1342.
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         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-15602        1340 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for tow release. Release given.

24-15603        1357 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for tow release. Release given.

24-15604        1419 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for tow release. Release given.

24-15605        1428 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 12/24/2024 1445
  Location/Address:    HARTSHORN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:30:15                 Arvd-14:31:20  Clrd-14:45:36
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting his grandmother is having a seizure. FD   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Brockton Hospital.   

24-15606        1530 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-15:41:10                 Arvd-15:41:12  Clrd-15:41:13
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:10:00                                Clrd-16:30:00
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a hit and run. Suspect vehicle entered   
Rt. 24 South. Caller transferred to MSP.

         Narrative:      
Caller advised by MSP to come to Middleboro barracks to take   
report.   

         Narrative:      
CP came into station and stated MSP was unable to assist.   
Report to follow.   

24-15607        1618 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:22:26                 Arvd-16:22:27  Clrd-16:25:41
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to speak to an officer about a   
previous MVA.   
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24-15608        1618 AUTO THEFT REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:27:07                 Arvd-16:32:50  Clrd-17:53:29
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting business is refusing to release his vehicle   
to him.   

         Narrative:      
Parties into the station to fill out a stolen vehicle   
report.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle entered into NCIC as stolen at 1829.   

24-15610        1749 DISTURBANCE REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1235] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-17:51:11                 Arvd-17:59:30  Clrd-18:22:31
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:51:21                 Arvd-17:53:32  Clrd-18:22:33
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:53:35                 Arvd-17:54:16  Clrd-18:22:32
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a physical altercation in the parking   
lot. Reported to be about 8-10 parties described to be young   
adults. One vehicle is described as a silver sedan and the   
other a white SUV.

         Narrative:      
FD requested and dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Patient refusal.   

24-15611        1952 GAS ODOR Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 12/24/2024 2008
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:56:40                 Arvd-19:58:38  Clrd-20:07:54
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:56:41                 Arvd-19:57:00  Clrd-20:07:42
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting she smells gas in her front yard, not   
inside her residence. FD notified.   

24-15614        2202 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:02:10  Clrd-22:06:39
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

For Date: 12/25/2024  -  Wednesday   

24-15618        0417 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 12/25/2024 0438
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1396] FOREST ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-04:20:05                 Arvd-04:23:40  Clrd-04:38:17
         Narrative:      
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911 caller reporting his wife is having trouble breathing.    
FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Good Samaritan.

24-15619        0856 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 12/25/2024 0905
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1448] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:57:18                 Arvd-09:03:12  Clrd-09:05:12
         Narrative:      

E911 caller complaining of back pain and requesting an   
ambulance. FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Good Samaritan.

24-15620        1117 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 99] NORTH ELM ST
         Narrative:      

LTC issued.

24-15621        1213 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Property Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    LISA WAY
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-12:13:49                 Arvd-12:18:23  Clrd-12:20:55
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ Hall motion.

         Narrative:      
All appears secure.   

24-15622        1711 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting an erratic operator on the highway.   
Transferred to MSP.

24-15623        1712 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her patient is unresponsive but   
breathing.  FD dispatched.

24-15625        1922 GAS ODOR Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    STONEY RD + CRESCENT ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting smell of natural gas.  Caller was   
advised FD and gas company went out to the area last night.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched to the area.

24-15626        2006 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [DUX] EVERGREEN ST
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         Narrative:      
911 caller reporting elderly female fell in Duxbury.    
Transferred to Duxbury PD.

24-15627        2115 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:16:57                 Arvd-21:18:49  Clrd-21:25:06
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ sensor alarm.

         Narrative:      
Additional alarm, 224 on scene with store clerk resetting   
the alarm.

         Narrative:      
Alarm reset, no emergency present.

For Date: 12/26/2024  -  Thursday   

24-15629        0057 NOISE COMPLAINT Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    HARTSHORN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-01:03:23                 Arvd-01:03:31  Clrd-01:27:05
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-01:03:28                 Arvd-01:03:33  Clrd-01:27:09
         Narrative:      

Multiple calls for loud explosion noises. Callers ranging   
from Scotland St area to Stoney Rd. Caller from Hartshorn St   
stated there was a visible flash seen. Officers out checking   
area at this time.

         Narrative:      
Easton Police contacted station reporting they also had   
calls reporting same noise in Turnpike St area.

         Narrative:      
Officers could not locate source of noise at this time. No   
further noises were heard or called in during this time.   

24-15634        0209 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [BRO 1] COMMERCIAL ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-02:10:53                 Arvd-02:10:56  Clrd-02:49:23
         Narrative:      

Officers in station with prisoner for BT.

         Narrative:      
BT completed.

24-15635        0239 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    BEDFORD ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-02:50:41                 Arvd-02:52:27  Clrd-03:01:36
         Narrative:      

E911 hang up call received from address. No answer, line   
busy on call back.

         Narrative:      
Officer verified no emergency.

24-15642        0910 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
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                                                     Arvd-09:10:36  Clrd-09:14:37
         Narrative:      

Assisted party with getting into Shell parking lot. Party   
will make private arrangements.

24-15643        0921 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up accident report. Report   
given.

24-15647        1033 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 493] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-10:33:17  Clrd-11:35:24
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Light traffic, no violations observed.

24-15648        1054 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up LTC.

24-15649        1120 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:21:13                 Arvd-11:25:12  Clrd-11:40:07
         Narrative:      

Minor MVA at the above location.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-15650        1204 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:07:10                 Arvd-12:07:11  Clrd-12:07:13
         Narrative:      

222 silenced the high water alarm in the garage at this   
time.

24-15651        1243 DISORDERLY Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1247] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:46:10                 Arvd-12:46:12  Clrd-12:55:54
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:47:38                 Arvd-12:47:40  Clrd-12:55:52
         Narrative:      

E-911 call reporting of a patron that won't leave the above   
location.

         Narrative:      
222 and 226 en route.

         Narrative:      
Peace restored all parties agreed to take business   
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elsewhere.

24-15652        1250 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up LTC.

24-15653        1335 CIVIL REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:38:33                 Arvd-13:43:42  Clrd-14:43:11
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-14:05:05  Clrd-14:45:01
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:48:51                 Arvd-14:48:53  Clrd-14:58:31
         Narrative:      

Female party into the lobby requesting to speak to an   
officer about child custody issues.

         Narrative:      
222 speaking with female party.

         Narrative:      
222 called husband and left him a voicemail.

         Narrative:      
222 going to husbands house to attempt to make contact.

         Narrative:      
Female party is using Find my Friends on her Iphone and   
noticed that her daughter is now no longer at her fathers   
house.

         Narrative:      
222 and 226 located vehicle and are searching businesses  in   
the area. Officers located involved parties at the   
Trampoline Park. Officers are speaking with the father.

         Narrative:      
Female party has left the station to meet officers and   
involved party in the parking lot of the trampoline park.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with all parties involved. Civil matter. Report to   
follow.

24-15654        1353 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station picking up his LTC.

24-15655        1400 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 50] ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 calls reporting of a couch on Route 24S near   
exit 28B. MSP notified and are taking care of it.

24-15656        1528 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC application. Receipt   
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given.

24-15658        1625 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-16:27:59                 Arvd-16:28:00  Clrd-16:43:04
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to retrieve property and tow release.   

         Narrative:      
Property returned, 24-10682.   
Unable to issue tow release, party advised that MV can only   
be released to the R.O.

24-15659        1636 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for MVA report.   
Report issued.   

24-15661        1826 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY False Alarm    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 12/26/2024 1834
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1285] PROGRESSIVE AVE
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:28:53                 Arvd-18:30:57  Clrd-18:34:28
         Narrative:      

WBFD responding to residential fire alarm.   

         Narrative:      
Residents were cooking.  FD handled situation.

24-15662        1842 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-18:42:02  Clrd-18:47:55
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

24-15665        2147 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-21:48:19                 Arvd-21:48:23  Clrd-21:48:43
         Narrative:      

Bridgewater PD failure to stop, 226 in the area, not   
involved in pursuit.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle continued into Brockton, pursuit called off by   
Bridgewater.

24-15666        2215 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-22:15:14  Clrd-22:19:48
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning for lights violation.
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24-15667        2242 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS transport for patient with   
trouble breathing.   
FD dispatched.   

For Date: 12/27/2024  -  Friday   

24-15668        0055 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 12/27/2024 0109
  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-00:56:33                 Arvd-01:05:54  Clrd-01:08:27
         Narrative:      

Caller reported his 3 year old son was not feeling well and   
had difficulty breathing. Unit 222 and F.D. were dispatched.   
   

         Narrative:      
Child and parent transported to South Shore Hospital by   
ambulance.

24-15669        0058 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting an ambulance for a 76 year old patient   
shaking uncontrollably.  F.D. dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Medical transport to the Brockton Hospital.

24-15674        0603 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:04:02  Clrd-07:15:04
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warnings for failure to stop at stop sign.

24-15675        0616 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-06:47:23  Clrd-07:39:39
         Narrative:      

Light traffic.  Citation issued for hands-free violation.

24-15676        0918 ANIMAL CONTROL Unfounded    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 12/27/2024 0930
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST + MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:23:23  Enrt-09:23:25  Arvd-09:27:24  Clrd-09:30:51
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports she believes she saw a dog stuck in the   
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field.

         Narrative:      
Checked the area, only a fake coyote cut out in the field,   
used by land owners.   

24-15681        1056 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    EAST ST + UNION ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:59:29  Enrt-10:59:35  Arvd-11:00:10  Clrd-11:24:07
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:59:31  Enrt-10:59:34  Arvd-11:00:34  Clrd-11:24:06
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 calls reporting a two car motor vehicle   
accident with airbag deployment and injury. FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested for both vehicles, A-1 enroute for both.

         Narrative:      
Property damage to the lawn of 180 East St.

         Narrative:      
Both operators and passenger transported to Brockton   
Hospital.

         Narrative:      
Operator of Honda Sedan has a valid LTC and was carrying a   
properly registered firearm. The firearm is held for safe   
keep at this time until he is released from Brockton   
Hospital.

         Narrative:      
Party in the lobby to retrieve his firearm at this time.

24-15682        1124 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:55:26                 Arvd-12:55:27  Clrd-13:01:38
         Narrative:      

Walk in party turning in a phone found in his front lawn.

         Narrative:      
224 at Market Basket.

         Narrative:      
Item belongs to Roche Brothers 224 to bring it to Roche   
Brothers 12/28. Unable to on this shift due to funeral   
procession assignment.

24-15683        1326 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 61] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-13:26:50  Clrd-13:31:39
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-15684        1348 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      
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911 caller reports irregular EKG. FD enroute.

24-15685        1413 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:14:29                 Arvd-14:14:40  Clrd-16:03:27
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:14:32                 Arvd-14:14:41  Clrd-16:03:28
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:14:35                 Arvd-14:14:43  Clrd-16:03:28
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-15:57:25                 Arvd-15:57:27  Clrd-16:03:26
         Narrative:      

Officers assisting with Brockton Fire funeral procession.

24-15687        1554 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:04:30                 Arvd-16:04:31  Clrd-16:08:19
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting a hit and run that just occurred in   
the parking lot.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-15688        1610 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up their LTC. Given in hand.

24-15689        1644 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting tow release form. Form given in   
hand.

24-15690        1703 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 485] COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:08:04  Enrt-17:08:06  Arvd-17:10:07  Clrd-17:15:44
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports a cook feels like he's going to pass out.   
FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
WBFD transporting to the Brockton Hospital.

24-15691        1722 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 204] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:25:07                 Arvd-17:25:09  Clrd-17:42:54
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-17:28:33                 Arvd-17:28:34  Clrd-17:42:31
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports employee awake but unresponsive. FD   
enroute.

         Narrative:      
WBFD transporting patient to Tufts.
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24-15692        1735 PROPERTY RETURNED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 435] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

226 returning impact drill.

24-15693        1740 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:40:00  Clrd-18:01:21
         Narrative:      

Follow up to previous incident.

24-15695        1756 MISSING PERSON Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [RAY] MEADOW DR
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her son missing from Raynham.   
Transferred to Raynham PD via PSAP.

24-15694        1758 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:01:14  Enrt-18:01:16  Arvd-18:05:42  Clrd-18:08:43
         Narrative:      

signal 2\ audible panic alarm.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by homeowner.

24-15696        1913 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:13:00  Clrd-19:20:45
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:14:08  Enrt-19:14:10  Arvd-19:15:20  Clrd-19:20:45
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Proper documentation stating her plates her seized by RI and   
that she will be getting her plates back. Warning for number   
plate violation.

24-15697        1945 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:45:00  Clrd-19:47:59
         Narrative:      

226 states the stop sign has been ripped out of the ground   
and cannot locate it.

         Narrative:      
DPW notified.

24-15700        2100 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:00:50  Clrd-21:05:26
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         Narrative:      
Warning for defective brake light (driver side).

24-15701        2122 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 12/27/2024 2127
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-21:23:01  Clrd-21:25:30
         Narrative:      

Party reporting metal debris in roadway.

         Narrative:      
Hazard removed.

24-15702        2124 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:24:00  Clrd-21:51:43
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-21:25:35  Enrt-21:25:39  Arvd-21:26:23  Clrd-21:51:44
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested, Mark's enroute.

         Narrative:      
Mark's on scene.

24-15706        2207 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-22:38:42  Enrt-22:38:47  Arvd-22:45:29  Clrd-22:57:27
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:38:46  Enrt-22:38:49  Arvd-22:45:30  Clrd-22:57:28
         Narrative:      

Attempt to locate a party at the above location.

         Narrative:      
BWPD took party into custody.   

         Narrative:      
At 2310hrs involved party in the station to speak with   
officer. 224 spoke with party.

         Narrative:      
Late entry: Party in to speak with 224 at 2350 hours.   

24-15703        2208 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1406] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:08:05  Clrd-22:11:54
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-15705        2230 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 546] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:30:55  Clrd-22:32:42
         Narrative:      
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Warning for defective tail light.

24-15708        2319 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-23:20:18                 Arvd-23:22:07  Clrd-23:24:29
         Narrative:      

signal 2\ main area motion.

         Narrative:      
225 checked the building appears secure.

24-15710        2331 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1405] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-23:35:17                                Clrd-23:37:06
         Narrative:      

signal 2\ show room entry sliding door

         Narrative:      
Alarm Central called to cancel, key holder reports false   
alarm.

For Date: 12/28/2024  -  Saturday   

24-15712        0116 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 12/28/2024 0128
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-01:18:23                 Arvd-01:21:53  Clrd-01:26:31
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-01:20:38                                Clrd-01:26:44
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a suspcious vehicle in the parking lot.   
Caller states it has been parked for about 15 minutes and a   
male party keeps getting in and out of the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Three vehicles in the process of leaving property when   
officer arrived. No other parties in or around vehicles at   
this time.

24-15716        0228 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1405] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-02:29:13                 Arvd-02:29:34  Clrd-02:46:20
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-02:32:38                 Arvd-02:38:14  Clrd-02:46:19
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / Commercial Burglar / showroom entry motion.

         Narrative:      
222 reporting an open door. 228 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Alarm company called back and stated the key holder provided   
a proper passcode. Call placed to key holder was   
unsuccessful, voicemail left.   

         Narrative:      
Building cleared, front door has been secured.
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24-15717        0441 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

911 transfer from State requesting EMS for a 2 car MVA.   
Female party having difficulty breathing. FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Second caller reporting PI. MSP and WBFD on scene.

         Narrative:      
Third caller reporting they struck debris in the Northbound   
lane and their vehicle is now leaking gasoline. MSP on   
scene, FD notified.

24-15720        1004 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1402] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:08:00  Enrt-10:08:03  Arvd-10:10:44  Clrd-10:29:17
         Narrative:      

E-911 transfer call from EBFD reporting a potential medical   
emergency.  Call came from a home health aid with Brockton   
Health.  CP was unaware which town they were in.

         Narrative:      
Officer made contact with health aid. WBFD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Brockton Hospital.

24-15722        1154 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:56:35                 Arvd-11:56:36  Clrd-11:56:37
         Narrative:      

Party into station for tow release form.

24-15723        1210 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1235] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:15:35  Enrt-12:15:39  Arvd-12:16:44  Clrd-12:19:12
         Narrative:      

Caller requests assistance unlocking her motor vehicle.

24-15724        1407 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 486] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:09:10                 Arvd-14:09:12  Clrd-14:21:19
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting an unknown medical emergency. FD and   
cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-15725        1428 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:30:17                 Arvd-14:30:20  Clrd-14:50:58
         Narrative:      

WBFD reporting a minor two car MVA.
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         Narrative:      
Officer requesting NIL, May's en route.

         Narrative:      
Patient refusal.

         Narrative:      
May's has vehicle.

24-15726        1443 SHOPLIFTING Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:51:24                 Arvd-14:51:26  Clrd-15:36:01
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a shoplifting at attached address.

         Narrative:      
Manager trespassed involved party from the business in the   
presence of an Officer.

24-15727        1445 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:46:23                 Arvd-14:46:24  Clrd-15:37:30
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting her vehicle wont start.  Officer out   
to assist.

         Narrative:      
Vehicles been started at this time. Party sent on their way.

24-15728        1515 911 HANGUP Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    HILLSIDE AVE
         Narrative:      

E-911 hangup, location mapped within 15 meters.  No answer   
on call back.

         Narrative:      
No emergencies present.

24-15729        1625 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting incident report. Report issued.   

24-15730        1646 PROPERTY RETURNED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [BRI] BROAD ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:49:20  Enrt-16:49:25  Arvd-17:06:57  Clrd-17:13:02
         Narrative:      

228 out to return lost property belonging to Roche Bros   
Bridgewater.

         Narrative:      
Property returned to store manager.

24-15731        1802 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:02:49  Clrd-18:07:29
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.
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24-15732        1803 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:05:28                 Arvd-18:05:32  Clrd-18:06:05
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to sign LTC paperwork.   

24-15733        1822 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1520] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:23:01  Clrd-18:26:20
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

24-15735        1909 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to fill out records request for video of   
prior incident.   

24-15736        1912 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:12:18  Clrd-19:20:45
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-15737        1916 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to pick-up LTC.   
LTC issued.

24-15738        1923 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to pick-up LTC.   
LTC issued.   

24-15739        1933 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:33:09  Clrd-19:33:52
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lane violation.

24-15740        2017 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST + ASH ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:17:00  Clrd-20:19:53
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         Narrative:      
228 out with DMV.

         Narrative:      
Party checking tire pressure, checks out ok and will be on   
their way.   

24-15741        2126 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 52] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:26:00  Clrd-21:28:47
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for no inspection.

24-15742        2136 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1222] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:36:00  Clrd-21:38:21
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for failure to stop/yield.

24-15743        2157 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:57:00  Clrd-22:55:54
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:13:31                 Arvd-22:13:33  Clrd-22:55:55
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
One male party 10-3.

         Narrative:      
Negative Q5.

         Narrative:      
BCI notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
228 back at station with male party.

         Narrative:      
Both warrants located in CJIS.

         Narrative:      
Clerk contacted. Bail set at $300.

         Narrative:      
$300 bail in hand. Clerk notified.

         Narrative:      
BCI in booking at this time.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed in cell at this time.
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         Refer To Arrest:      24-452-AR
            Arrest:    BLAKELY, JAYLEN        
           Address:    167 S LEYDEN ST Apt. #3   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    30
           Charges:    ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant (DKT 2215CR001670)
                       ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION(DKT 2231CR001485)

24-15745        2309 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-23:09:35  Clrd-23:11:17
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for marked lanes.   

24-15746        2311 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:11:00  Clrd-23:26:06
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for suspended license. Licensed passenger   
will take control of vehicle. Report to follow.   

24-15747        2329 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 12/29/2024 0030
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-23:30:01                 Arvd-23:30:17  Clrd-12/29/2024 @ 00:25:07
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-23:30:15                 Arvd-23:30:16  Clrd-12/29/2024 @ 00:25:05
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
One male party 10-3

         Narrative:      
Negative Q5.   

         Narrative:      
BCI in station.   

         Narrative:      
Clerk set bail at personal recognizance.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner in booking at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator took control of the vehicle. Report to   
follow.   

         Refer To Arrest:      24-454-AR
            Arrest:    LOJA LOJA, MAICO V       
           Address:    37 GLENWOOD ST   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    23
           Charges:    UNLICENSED OPERATION OF MV
                       INSPECTION/STICKER, NO
                       ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION(DOCKET #2448CR000430)

24-15748        2336 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 12/28/2024 2347
  Location/Address:    FOREST ST
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                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-23:37:01                 Arvd-23:37:03  Clrd-23:43:13
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-23:37:08                 Arvd-23:37:09  Clrd-23:37:12
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-23:37:17                 Arvd-23:37:19  Clrd-23:43:19
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-23:43:19                 Arvd-23:43:21  Clrd-23:44:45
         Narrative:      

Dirt bikes heard in the distance. Area checked by 225 & 229,   
unable to locate.   


